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Fostering communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with residents, as well as identifying 
happenings throughout Plumsted Township and vicinity. 
 

-Happy Easter. Many Plumsted residents will be celebrating 

Easter this weekend. “For Christians, we remember the 

suffering and death of G-d’s only son and his glorious 

resurrection on the third day. On Easter Sunday, we proclaim 

with joy, “Christ is risen.’” -President Donald Trump.  
 

- New Egypt Elks Lodge #2457, 195 Lakewood Rd, New Egypt, 

is hosting a Pasta and Meatball Fundraiser/Gift Auction for 

Makaylah Anderson, April 7. There will be two seatings, 1pm 

and 3:30pm. Please help support Makaylah, a 17-year-old, 

recently injured while crossing the street to board her school 

bus. She sustained serious injuries and faces a long road to 

recovery. Reservations are recommended. The link is 

https://form.jotform.com/neelks2457/makaylah-fundraiser. 

You may also call Loretta Walsh, (732) 600-7738. All proceeds 

go toward offsetting expenses for Makaylah and her family.   

- The New Egypt Historical Society has scheduled new 

evening programs with topics of interest, pertaining to the 

New Egypt area, on the third Wednesday of each month. 

The first topic for presentation, “New Egypt’s Past – Popular 

Vacation Destination,” is slated for April 17, at the New Egypt 

Historical Museum, 125 Evergreen Rd., New Egypt, 7pm. A 

question-and-answer session will follow the presentation. 

- Applications for the Plumsted Police Department’s first annual 

Junior Police Summer Camp are still being accepted. This five-day 

program is open to Plumsted Township residents, grades 6 through 

8 only. Participants will have the unique opportunity to experience 

“a day in the life of a police officer.” Apply via Parent Square or 

for further information, please contact Police Officer Goldfluss at 

mgoldfluss@plumstedpolice.org .  
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